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Construction	Management	Plan	

	 During	construction,	the	site	will	be	accessed	by	water.		The	new	float	will	be	launched	

from	Union	Wharf	on	Commercial	Street	in	the	City	of	Portland.		The	float	will	be	set	in	place	as	

shown	 on	 the	 attached	 plans.	 	 There	 will	 be	 no	 disturbance	 to	 the	 upland	 and	 no	 formal	

measures	to	control	erosion	are	proposed.	


